Special Education Report:

District has applied for 3 new intensive funding applications. They are currently in review at the
state for approval.

PHS Shredsafe program continues to provide services to the community with confidential
shredding services: Shredsafe@pcsd.us

Secondary programs are beginning the application process this month for a gear store with the
partnership of the Department of Vocational Rehabilitation S’cool store.

Professional Development planning using funds from the Hurst Grant
3 staff attending Council of Exceptional Children conference in March 25
5 staff attending Alaska Special Education Conference Feb 25
3 staff attending the Alaska Early Learning Conference in Feb. 25
5-6 staff attending the Science of Reading Conference May 25

The Inclusive/Accessible Playground at Elementary is in the starting phase with designs. This is
funded by the Hurst grant to increase spaces for all students to participate and develop
essential relationships through play.

District Test Coordinator Report:

Winter MAP testing has began
Stedman last week

MMS this week

PHS will take the MAP in January.

Technology concerns continue.

Continued communication with NWEA regarding computer glitches and strongly advocating for
improvements on the user end of the system. Extremely appreciative of Mr. Painter for his
diligence in communication with NWEA.
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